LIFESPAN REPRESENTATIVE BULLETIN NOTES, SEPT, 2015
Sept. 4,5
Right to Life-LIFESPAN

Annual Breakfast
Reps. Tom Barrett and Tom Hooker will be the featured speakers at LIFESPAN’s annual breakfast Saturday, September 12 at the Holiday Inn in Livonia.  Their topic could not be more timely.  They will address the possibility of defunding Planned Parenthood here in the State of Michigan.  Please call the LIFESPAN office in Livonia, 734-422-6230

Sept. 12,13
 Right to Life-LIFESPAN
Cider Walk

You may think that taking a pleasant stroll through a park on a Sunday afternoon would have little impact on trying to protect unborn babies and their mothers, but you would be wrong.  Everyone who sees you walk for Life in Starr Park in Royal Oak, with your Cider Walk t-shirt on display on Sunday, September 27th, will realize that you, and those who have pledged to support you, know that Planned Parenthood is not the answer to a difficult pregnancy.  Cider and donuts await you at the end of the walk. Call the LIFESPAN Office for more information, 248-816-1546.

Sept 19, 20
Right to Life-LIFESPAN
Michigan Nurses for Life

Saturday, September 26th, Michigan Nurses for Life will hold their annual conference at St. Joseph Mercy Hospital in Pontiac.  The conference will provide information on another assault on human life—the threat of assisted suicide that is gaining more acceptance among medical professionals.  Wesley Smith, of the Discovery Institute, has written extensively on the topic and will present his findings.  Ed Rivet of Right to Life of Michigan will explain the measures being taken in Lansing to protect vulnerable individuals from this threat.  The public is invited. For information please call MNFL, 248-816-8489.
Sept 26,27
Right to Life-LIFESPAN

Planned Parenthood

It is difficult to describe the practice of Planned Parenthood as it relates to the handling of the remains of the pre-born infants destroyed in their clinics.  Mainstream media has done little to inform the public of Planned Parenthood’s selling of the body parts of these little ones but it cannot go unremarked.  Please visit the website www.lifenews.com to see what your tax dollars are funding ($550,000,00 per year) and then call the LIFESPAN office to see what you can do to stop this. If we remain uninformed and silent, Planned Parenthood will get away with their grizzly behaviors that no civilized society can approve, let alone pay for. Please call the LIFESPAN office for more information. 248-816-1546.
